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Submission No. 878

From:  Arthur (Inq into better support for carers)
Sent: Friday, 4 July 2008 3:26 PM
To: Committee, FCHY (REPS)

Subject: Support for Carers Inquiry

Dear Sir/Madam.

I write as a 'Caree’

In my opinion it would be incorrect for the Committee Members minds to concentate upon the

money aspect.
There are more important things, that money cannot buy.
Respect, recognition, a friendly word, neighbourly inclusion. Perhaps a 'Buddy' system would work,

if thoughtfully introduced.
Address their isolation.
Regards

Avthur

7/07/2008





